
February 22, 2024 

Harriet B. Nembhard, Ph.D. 
President 
I Iarvey Mudd College 
301 Platt Blvd. 
Claremont, CA 91 711 

Dear President Nembhard: 
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ST. LAWRENCE 
UNIVERSITY 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

Thank you for the invitation to attend your inauguration. I'm sorry my schedule will prevent me 
from attending but St. Lawrence University will be well represented by our delegate, Peter 
Sanders. I am certain that sharing such an auspicious day with your family, friends and 
colleagues will be meaningful. I am confident that you arc well positioned to face the challenges 
that present themselves in higher education and the uncertain times we find ourselves in. 

On behalf of the faculty, staff, administration, trustees and student body of St. Lawrence 
University, I extend congratulations to you and wish you well upon your installation as the sixth 
president of I Iarvey Mudd College. Along with a citation expressing the best wishes of the St. 
Lawrence University community, I extend my personal best wishes for a long and successful 
term as president. 

Sincerely, 
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Kathryn A. M01Tis, Ph.D. 
President 
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